
   

 

   

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

Our Lady Queen of peace Church           St. Aloysius Church 

                  18 Need Street, Bobcaygeon              41 John Street, Fenelon Falls 

            https://ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca/                                  http://staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca/ 
 

Parish Priest: Fr. Luis Lapinid 
Deacon Emeritus: Rev. Bill Steenburgh 

Deacon: Rev. Sean Gallagher 
 

Rectory & Parish Office:    41 John Street St. P.O. Box 340, Fenelon Falls, ON K0M 1N0 

Telephone: 705-887-4149 

Email: office@staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca  

 

   Parish Secretary: Pam Guzzi   Parish Bookkeeper: Valerie Flynn  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fenelon Falls  
Ladies Group   Philomena Childs 705-887-6472  
Music     
Finance   John Sutton   705-887-9494 
Food Bank & Flowers Laura Sutton   705-887-9494 
Garden   Judy Seymour 
Knights of Columbus  Nick Kapular  905-622-4969 

Screening Committee      John Byrne         john.byrne1948@gmail.com 

   Deacon Sean    sean.gallagher@xplornet.com 

Readers   Anna Croxall   705-887-4149 
Eucharistic Ministers Anna Croxall   705-887-4149 
Maintenance  Dan Laviolette 
Cemetery  Mike Byrne  705-887-6376 
 

 

Bobcaygeon   
 
Music   Mary Riley   705-879-2423 
Finance       
Food Bank   Jose Foot  705-738-6741 

               Ext. 127 

Knights of Columbus  Nick Kapular  905-622-4969 

Screening Committee Cathy Collins  705-738-9577 

   Audrey McLaughlin 705-738-4021 
Readers   Audrey McLaughlin  705-738-4021 
Maintenance  Dan Laviolette   
Cemetery  Mike Byrne  705-887-6376 
    
 

Mission: Welcome, Worship and Witness 
 

Mission: To show the love of Christ through  

discipleship, fellowship, and worship. 

Parish Community Leaders  

https://ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca/
http://staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca/
mailto:office@staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca
mailto:john.byrne1948@gmail.com
mailto:sean.gallagher@xplornet.com


 

August 24th & 25th, 2024                                    Twenty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time     

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sat. Aug 24th                     4:00 p.m. 

6:00 p.m. 

FF 

BC 

Holy Mass † Florene, Daniel & Michael Boyle by Kathy Boyle & Peter Petrosoniak  

Sun. Aug 25th                                                 

 

9:00 a.m. 

 

11:00 a.m. 

BC 

 

FF 

Holy Mass † Mary Pollard by the Pollard Family  

For the Birthday Intentions of Jose Foot  

For the Deceased members of the Byrne Family by Gary Byrne 

Wed. Aug 28th                 NO MASS 

Thurs. Aug 29th              NO MASS 

Fri. Aug 30th    NO MASS 

Sat. Aug 31st  4:00 p.m. 

6:00 p.m. 

FF 

BC 

For the Intentions of Patricia McCann by Kathy Boyle & Peter Petrosoniak  

Sun. Sept 1st                                                  
 

9:00 a.m. 

11:00 a.m. 

BC 

FF 

 

Holy Mass † Agnes Petek Skulj by the Skulj Family  

For the Private Intentions of the Doria Family  

From the Desk of the Pastor… 

We have come to the ending of Jesus' discourse on the "Bread of Life." Many of 
the people hearing Him listened but heard only in material or earthly terms of 
eating someone's flesh and drinking his blood. They could not figure out in their 
minds that there must be something more to this. Looking back to the days of 
Moses and the Israelites wandering in the desert, God fed them with manna. This 
was neither “Wonder Bread” as we know it today, nor was it something that they 
recognized in their day, but it did come down from Heaven and fed and 
sustained them for many years.  
 

For three weeks now, we have been hearing from all the readings that God has 
been providing for His People down through the ages, both earthly and 
spiritually, not only to sustain them, but to make them aware of His divine 
providence. Yet we also hear how some people still grumble and gripe because 
they don't always get what they want or it isn't to their liking. We must remember 
that worshipping our God is not getting what we want. Rather, it is giving God 
what He wants. In this case, it is active participation, devotion and prayer.  
 

St. Francis of Assisi tells us "...It is in giving that we receive." When we attend 
Mass and give praise, thanksgiving and worship to God through Jesus Christ, and 
do so with sincerity, we receive far more than we can imagine. Something to 
think about during your prayer time this week. 
  

- Fr. Luis 

 

 

Let us remember in our prayers all who are sick 
 

 

Bobcaygeon – Paul Sirois, Lynn Lebel, Joseph Ehmann, Judith 

Dann, Helen Vozza & Barbara Gartner. 
 

Fenelon Falls – P. McKeaveney, Pat Howards, Patrick White, 

Bob Smith, Erica Dutrieue, Jim Saigeon, Allen Chocorlan & 

Deacon Bill Steenburgh   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Yvo of Chartres-------December 23 

Sts. Adam and Eve-------December 24 

St. Stephen, First Martyr-------December 26 

St. John the Evangelist, Apostle-------December 27 

The Holy Innocents -------December 28 

St. Thomas Becket, Martyr-------December 29 

St. David, King-------December 29 

St. Sabinus-------December 30 

Pope St. Sylvester-------December 31 

St. Catherine Laboure-------December 31 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Support your parish & the 

Knights of Columbus by 

purchasing tickets to win a 

seasonal customized sign. 

 

Tickets are $5 for one  

or 3 for $10 

 

Draw to take place  

Sunday September 8th 

 

Tickets available at the back 

of the Church after mass or 

by contacting Nick at  

905-622-4969 

Thank You from Community Foundation of Kawartha Lakes  
 

Our Lady Queen of Peace and St Aloysius Parishes have received a thank 
you note from the Community Foundation of Kawartha Lakes thanking you 

the parishioners for your “act of generosity” in contributing to the 
Bobcaygeon Relief Fund and noted that your contributions “will go directly 

to those impacted by the recent fire.” 

Funds Collected August 12th to 18th, 2024    
 

 

    OLQP  Sunday Offertory  $ 1,266.50 
  Canada Helps                $        0.00 

  E-transfer  $    250.00 

  PAP   $    225.00         
 

St. Aloysius Sunday Offertory  $ 1,243.25 
  Canada Helps                $        0.00      
  E-transfer  $        0.00  
  PAP   $    355.00 
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OLQP: 
Food Bank: Please remember the food donations boxes in our grocery stores, as the need this summer is great, with so many meeting 

difficulties. Children’s lunch items are really needed as the school food programmes are in abeyance for the summer holidays creating 

more need in families. 

 

 

LIVESTREAM LINKS FOR SUNDAY MASSES 

FROM THE DIOCESE OF PETERBOROUGH 
 

21st Sunday in Ordinary Time, Saturday August 24 
 

https://www.youtube.com/live/W0zfIRxCJB8?si=yUgLsaMs
m5d5OG9S 

 

 
 

St. Aloysius: 
St. Aloysius Ladies Group: Next meeting is scheduled for Thursday September 5th after the 9:00 a.m. mass. Everyone Welcome! 

Votive Candles: We would like a volunteer to manage the votive candles at the back of the church.  It would require replenishing the 

candles and cleaning the stand.  If you have any questions, please see or call Laura Sutton at 705-887-9494.  

 
 

FORMED brings beautiful and faithful Catholic content 
to parishes, families, and individuals. There is 

something for everyone here: award-winning studies 
and parish programs, inspiring audio content, movies, 
e-books, and family-friendly kids' programming. Led 
by the Augustine Institute and Ignatius Press, and in 
collaboration with over 100 content providers, this 

site reaches more than one million subscribers 
worldwide. Bring Catholicism into your own home, 

heart and mind by joining and please share with 
others. 

 
Sign up at https://formed.org/signup with 3 Easy 
Steps. 
 

Step 1: Go to https://formed.org/signup 

Step 2: Pick your Parish by typing, St Aloysius & Our 
Lady Queen of Peace in the search box 

Step 3: Add your name and email address 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/live/W0zfIRxCJB8?si=yUgLsaMsm5d5OG9S
https://www.youtube.com/live/W0zfIRxCJB8?si=yUgLsaMsm5d5OG9S
https://formed.org/signup
https://formed.org/signup
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Chair, Hatha & Yin Yoga 
Classes Tues, Wed and Thurs 

                             Ask about Somatic Movement 
 

Call 705-928-3941  
Email: pguzzi@bell.net  

 

 
 

 

ETRANSFERS 
E-transfers are accepted directly to our bank account and added to your annual 

charitable donation receipts.  
 
 

        To send an etransfer to   To send an etransfer to  
   St. Aloysius     Our Lady Queen of Peace 

  office@staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca    office@ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca 
 

 

CANADA HELPS 
Canada Helps allows you to make a donation by clicking the appropriate link 

below. You can set up weekly, monthly or one-time donations in a secure manner. 
 

Click the link below to donate to Our Lady Queen of Peace: 
https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/48026 

 

Click the link below to donate to St. Aloysius: 
https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/48211 

 
 

August 2024 Prayer Intentions: For Political Leaders 
 

The Pope's Worldwide Prayer Network has released the list of prayer intentions set 

by Pope Francis for the year 2024. Each month, Pope Francis asks Catholics around 

the world to pray for a specific intention. 
 

Pope Francis invites prayers “so that political leaders may serve 
their people, work for comprehensive human development and the 

common good, attending to those who have lost their jobs and 
prioritizing the poorest.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOW OFFERING 

Precision Digital Dentures 

Canadian Dental Plan 

mailto:office@staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca
mailto:office@ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca
https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/48026
https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/48211

